
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20/07/21 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

I hope you and your families are keeping well and safe during this difficult time. Thank you so much 

for continuing to keep your children home and engaging in learning from home through google 

classrooms as much as possible. I can imagine this is extremely challenging for many of you and our 

students. Your efforts are very much appreciated.  

Just a reminder we have arranged Music Therapy via Zoom for Tuesday at 10am. I know a link and 

information was sent to you by your child’s teacher. Please join in if you can, all our students enjoy 

music therapy! This will be on every Tuesday at the same time. 

Learning Packs were sent home yesterday. These packs of learning activities include a range of hands 

on activities and a Creative Arts project. We have kept these activities simple in terms of resources 

you will need to complete them. Please feed back to your child’s teacher via your google classroom 

or email as necessary.  

Our school phone number has now been diverted to a mobile number. Sharon Piper, our School 

Administration Manager will take your questions and concerns. This will enable us to have less office 

staff onsite.  

I will continue to update you as situations change. If we can do anything further to support learning 

from home please ask. 

Take Care 

Nicole Katen 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


